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26th June 2020 

Greenhill Academy 

Update regarding the re-opening of one provision bubble on 29th June 2020 

As you are aware, on Monday 23rd June one of our bubbles was closed due to a 
member developing a high temperature.  We have been informed today that 
the person’s COVID test result is negative.  Therefore, we are now preparing to 
re-open the bubble on the Monday 29th June 2020.  

Whilst the bubble has been closed, enhanced cleaning has taken place across 
the areas used by the bubble, including a specialist spray clean and the whole 
academy site has received an enhanced clean.  

Children who are part the effective bubble will re-attend school as of the 29th 
June 2020.  

As always we have the safety of our staff, children and our families at the 

forefront of our minds.  

If you have questions please do get in touch via 0161 620 0621 or 
info@greenhill.theharmonytrust.org 

 
Best wishes, 
 
 

M A Eccles          J D Padley 

 
Mrs Eccles and Mr Padley 
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